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                    Is Recovering After Surgery
Glitzy

Glitzy the baby pot
belly pig was found in
Cleveland during a
recent bitter cold
snowstorm. Her ribs were
clearly visible. She was
emaciated and freezing to
death. No one was sure if
she would make it. While at
the Cleveland APL, the baby
began to recover. They
named her Glitzy. Several
weeks ago Glitzy was
brought to Happy Trails and
is in our foster care program
as a very pampered indoor
piggy. This past week she
was spayed, vaccinated,
dewormed, and had her
hooves trimmed at the
Barberton Veterinary Clinic. These photos are of Glitzy recovering on
her pink bed with her very own special blankets. Her spay surgery
and medical updates were $649. Holy cow! We would very much
appreciate any donations toward her medical expenses. Tax deduct-
ible donations can be made to Happy Trails at the address below, or
you can donate via PayPal on our website at happytrailsfarm.org or by
calling the office with a VISA, MC or AmEx at 330-296-5914.

Glitzy is now available for adoption! She is already potty
trained and goes outside to go potty. Her requirements are
that she lives indoors in a house and has a fenced-in yard for her
safety. Someone who is home most of the time would be best for this
adorable little girl. Call Happy Trails for more info at 330-296-5914.
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